
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  July 21, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of July 23, 2014, located in Conference Room, 109 

E. Olive St. 
 
Public Comment 
 
10:00 a.m. 
 
  Request of Drew and Emily Frey to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at 

their August 1, 2014 wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge. 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 Finance 
TC/rg 


